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From: John Huntsman <jjhuntfox@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, December 2, 2018 12:22 PM

To: City Recorder

Subject: Aurora Alrport

Greetings City of Wilsonville,

| fully support improvements at the Aurora Airport. A longer runway will increase safety for the pilots, passengers and
others near the airport. A longer runway gives a pilot more options if something goes wrong during takeoff or landing.

Aurora airport is also being used a lot by bigger aircraft and they need the extra length. Those bigger aircraft represent a
lot of money, jobs and opportunity and need your support.

Aurora airport is in a special location, close to the Portland area but not close enough to interfere with the large volume
of air traffic utilizing PDX. Improvements to the Aurora airport would be a positive step towards better infrastructure in
the future.

Thank you,
John Huntsman

19390 Kapteyns St
West Linn, OR 97068



